Minutes for ESL PLC
September 5, 2014

This PLC the members joined in a CALPRO Webinar on Analyzing ESL Comprehension Questions to Address College and Career Readiness Standards It was a great webinar on how to ask Text Dependent Questions.  With this webinar the group began again in Side by Side 4 looking at the College and Career Readiness Standards and the reading within the book.   Looking within the teacher’s edition we found that most questions will need to be enhanced by the teacher in order to meet the standards.  
Look forward to possible professional development training to assist teachers with this.  The PLC will also be creating  question stems to assist teachers in transitioning to the text dependent questions. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our next meeting is scheduled for  October 24 and we will be meeting in the Parent Center.
